

New Marske News

Together we succeed; Today we achieve.

Tuesday 30th April 2019

Key Dates

The summer term is an incredibly busy term. Please see below some of the important dates for upcoming activities. Over the coming weeks, when we have confirmed additional dates with the PTFA, we plan to always leave this panel on the side of our newsletter so that parents are more aware of the important activities taking place in school.

- 1st 24th May Y2 Assessment Period
- 6th May Bank Holiday Monday
- 8th May Mrs Burns' Class trip to Robin Hood's Bay
- 13th 16th May Y6 SATs
- 23rd May Y4 Miss Allen's Class Assembly
- 24th May School break up for half term
- 27th 31st May Half Term
- 3rd June Pupils return to school after half term
- 10th 14th June Y1 phonics test
- 14th June Teddy Bears picnic Nursery
- 24th June Nursery sports day
- 3rd and 4th of July Y6 play
- 4th July Sports Day
- 11th July Annual reports to parents
- 11th July Y6 leavers prom
- 12th July Y6 leavers assembly
- 19th July End of the school year

Year 6 SATs



Our year 6 pupils are taking part in their year 6 SATs during the week commencing the 13th of May. The format for the week will be

- Monday –Spelling Punctuation and grammar
- Tuesday Reading
- Wednesday Maths
- Thursday Maths

School will take place as normal for our year 6 pupils during this week, with slight alterations made to their timetable due to the tests in the morning. Our pupils are well prepared for these tests and all we ask is that they get a good night's sleep before the test, are aware of the test they are taking during the day and are well fed and watered before coming into school. Good luck year 6.

Foundation Outdoor area



You may have noticed lots of changes in our outdoor area at foundation stage. Over the coming weeks we are developing this area more and more so that it can provide an even better learning experience for our pupils. We are currently looking to gather items

for den building to further expand this area. If anyone has any plastic or wooden crates, empty wire or cable reels, plastic tubes or bamboo canes, if they could be donated to our nursery, it would be much appreciate.